
 

 

Henrico Police Searching for Missing Runaway Teen 
 

(Henrico County, Va.) – Henrico Police has safely located Karleigh Hudson. We thank the community for 
their assistance in this matter. 
 

September 10, 2024 
(Henrico County, Va.) – Henrico Police is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a missing runaway 
juvenile out of the Varina District. 
 
On Wednesday, September 4, 2024, at approximately 3:54 a.m., Henrico Police responded to the 2700 
block of Kinvan Road for a report of a missing juvenile. Once on scene, officers spoke with the caller who 
said at approximately 3:30 a.m. Karleigh Marie Hudson, 15, was seen leaving the home and getting into 
a black sedan. Contact with Karleigh since September 4 has been inconsistent. 
 
Karleigh is described as a white female, with brown hair, gray eyes, 5’5” and weighs approximately 110 
lbs. She also has a tattoo on her left arm. 
 
Anyone with information on Karleigh’s whereabouts is asked to contact Henrico Police at (804) 501-5000. 
You can also submit tips to Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or using the “P3Tips” app; both methods 
are anonymous. 
 
 
Name: Karleigh Hudson 
Age: 15  
Height: 5’5”  
Weight: 110 lbs.  
Hair: Brown 
Eyes: Gray  
Tattoos: On left arm 
 

### 

CONTACT  

Lt. David Turner, Office of Public 
Affairs 
Tur@henrico.gov 
 
Karina Bolster, Office of Public Affairs 
Karina.Bolster@henrico.gov 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

September 12, 2024 
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